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Supervisor Veerkamp recommending the Board:
1) Join him in extending sincere thanks and appreciation to Tom Heflin for his years of service as the
District Three representative on the Planning Commission and to accept his resignation from that
position effective January 15, 2016; and
2) Approve Supervisor Veerkamp's recommendation for the appointment of the District Three
representative to the Planning Commission.
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